
WELCOME TO OUR

L I B E R T Y  G R A N D

August Newsletter
As summer winds down, we’d like to remind everyone that local schools will be back in

session soon. Please drive carefully and watch for children at bus stops and crosswalks. Safety

is our top priority!

Also, a few quick reminders for all residents:

Slow down while driving through the community.

Keep common areas clean and dispose of trash properly.

Be mindful of noise levels, especially during early mornings and evenings.

Respect school schedules—quiet hours are extra important as students return to their

routines.

We’re wishing all students and families a safe, successful, 

and exciting new school year!

Community Reminders

Red Head Chef
Tuesday, 8/19
5:00 - 7:30 pm

August Food Truck



 
 J O I N  U S  F O R  A  R E L A X I N G  F R I DAY  E V E N I N G  O N

AU G U S T  2 2 N D  F O R  L I V E  M U S I C  F E AT U R I N G
  M AD I  AN D  J U S T I N  D U O !

 E N J OY  T H E  G R E AT  AT M O S P H E R E  W H I L E
C O N N E C T I N G  W I T H  N E I G H B O R S  AN D  I M M E R S I N G

YO U R S E L F  I N  A  VAR I E T Y  O F  P O P,  R O C K ,  C O U N T RY,
AN D  I N D I E  C O V E R  S O N G S .  W E  W I L L  P R O V I D E  L I G H T
AP P E T I Z E R S ,  WAT E R  AN D  S O DA ,  B U T  F E E L  F R E E  T O

B R I N G  YO U R  FAVO R I T E  B E V E R A G E .  

📍  W H E R E :  L I B E R T Y  G R AN D  PAT I O
 🕕  W H E N :  F R I DAY,  AU G U S T  2 2 N D   

5 : 0 0  P M  –  7 : 0 0  P M
W E  C AN ’ T  WAI T  T O  S E E  YO U  T H E R E !  




